
 
 

 
 

VIA EMAIL                     
  
October 19, 2020 
 
Federal Court of Appeal 
90 Sparks Street, 5th floor 
Ottawa, Ontario K1A 0H9 
 
Dear Registry Officer, 
 
RE:  Air Passenger Rights v. Canadian Transportation Agency (A-102-20)  
 
We are counsel for the Applicant. This letter is regarding the Agency’s letter submitted to the 
Court on August 20, 2020 in regards to the Agency’s objection to producing records under Rule 
317, the Applicant’s letter on August 25, 2020 in response regarding the same topic, and the 
Agency’s letter in reply dated August 27, 2020 (collectively the “Requests for Directions”). 
 
We understand that the above-referenced Requests for Directions were submitted to the Judicial 
Administrator on September 24, 2020, alongside the Agency’s Motion to Strike (Doc #34). The 
Court has already rendered its decision on the Agency’s Motion to Strike (Doc #34) on October 
2, 2020 (Doc #48-49).  
 
We are wondering if the Registry expects the Court to be issuing directions for the Requests for 
Directions in short order. 
 
Counsel for the Agency is receiving a copy of this letter at the same time as it is being filed with 
the Court. 
 
Should the Court have any directions, we would be pleased to comply. 
 
Yours truly, 
EVOLINK LAW GROUP 
  
 
SIMON LIN  
 
Cc: Ms. Barbara Cuber, counsel for the Respondent, Canadian Transportation Agency 

 


